
OPP EMAIL REGARDING THE “RESIDENTIAL SCHOOL INVESTIGATION - MOHAWK INSTITUTE IN BRANTFORD”. 
 
 
April 6, 2022 11:47 AM 
 
Good morning, 
 
With the important work I know you are involved in within the community, I wanted to reach out to you with regards to 
the investigation that is taking place to do with any potential deaths that may have occurred at the Mohawk Institute in 
Brantford.  
 
There has been a Joint Task Force established to work on this complex file.  
 
The list of communities that have been impacted by this is huge and includes Saugeen First Nation. 
 
Below, I have attached a video which outlines ways that survivors, or anyone affected, can reach out to the task force to 
have their voices heard. 
 
Please share this video with anyone in the community that may benefit from seeing it, such as elders, Council, as well as 
program managers. 
 
I will also be sharing with others in the area in an effort to get as many people as possible to see it and hopefully 
respond to the investigators. 
 
Ontario Provincial Police on Twitter: "The Six Nations Police Service, Brantford Police Service and Ontario Provincial 
Police Criminal Investigation Branch have established a toll-free tip line to assist an investigation into any potential 
deaths at the Mohawk Institute in Brantford where criminality is suspected. https://t.co/aABd4rp9If" / Twitter 
 
If you have any questions or comments, please feel free to reach out to me at any time. 
 
Regards, 
 

 
Jason Richardson 
Ontario Provincial Police – West Region Provincial Liaison Team 
Provincial Constable 
Badge #12861  
Cell: 519-282-9278 
Email: Jason.Richardson@opp.ca  

 

Safe Communities, a secure Ontario 
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